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When my kids were in grade school, I would occasionally have them do “book reports”
for various reasons. They were never very happy when I assigned them one, but they did do
them…grudgingly. My daughter is much older now and she seems to have fond memories of doing the
book reports, at least a few of them.

David and his family visited us recently in St. Louis. David and Brandie were determined to not waste a
moment of the weekend and we visited many of the sites in town including the Arch. In the gift shop at
the Arch they had a place mat with all the presidents on it. I purchased one, I though for me. The grand-
kids made such a fuss over the place mat that I gave it to them with the stipulation they give me a book
report on a president whenever their report cards came out. The tradition continues.

I am still waiting for Jordon’s report. Below is Teagan’s report.
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